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Circular: 022 
 

       15 March  2023 
 

Dear Residents, 
 

Fire Hazard – Gizzu Portable power station.   
 
Please see attached article on faulty Gizzu 300Wh or 500Wh portable power stations distributed 
by Syntech Distribution, that are being recalled due to reported faults of overheating, presenting 
a fire hazard, and possible combustion while charging. 
 
 
 
Warm Regards 

 
 
Wilma Swart 
Village Manager 

 
 


